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City of Wharton Solid Waste Pickup 

Wharton, TX, August 25, 2017 –  

Due to impending severe weather conditions, Waste Corporation of America (WCA) will 

not be servicing waste collection pick-ups that are scheduled for today.  It is unknown at 

this time if the normally scheduled routes for Monday residential customers will be 

serviced.  WCA will continue to assess the weather conditions over the next several days 

and we will inform residents when the trash service will resume.  Residents and 

businesses are asked to collect any trash that maybe currently out for pick up until 

services are available.     The City of Wharton apologizes for any inconvenience this may 

have caused.     
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